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Review

Revise

Report

Staff will compile and analyze all 
feedback received through the process. 

City staff will use public feedback and 
continue to consult with the various 
health service providers and operators in 
the 10th Avenue Health Precinct to refine 
a recommended option.

City staff anticipate presenting the 
recommended design option to the 
public in the fall of 2016.

Construction Timeline

Reconstruction of W 10th Avenue in the 
Health Precinct is expected to begin in 
2017.

Ways to share 
your feedback

• Review the materials at an Open House 
and complete a comment sheet in person

• View the display boards and 
complete a comment sheet online at                         
vancouver.ca/10th-avenue

• Email comments or questions to                   
10th-avenue@vancouver.ca

• Phone 3-1-1 to provide comments or 
questions

Please submit comments by 
May 15th, 2016.
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